Institute and Faculty of Actuaries, Regulatory Board

Subject	Chairs' update
Meeting date	14 May 2024
Author	Neil Buckley, Chair of Regulatory Board
Reviewer	Sarah Borthwick, Interim Regulatory Board Secretary
Purpose	Noting

- 1. Well, between the showers, there is finally some evidence that Spring is here. In our garden the alliums are beginning to flower which is always a sign that summer is around the corner.
- 2. This May will be an in person Board meeting and I very much look forward to seeing you all in Staple Inn. Before that, we have an additional Board meeting to discuss diversity, equity and inclusion. As you can imagine, that issue has been at the forefront of various meetings and deliberations since we last met in February. The meeting on 8th will give us the opportunity to discuss the way forward.
- 3. Since the last Board meeting in February we have also had further discussions in relation to the possibility of a climate risk alert. At our full board meeting on 14th May, again, we will deliberate and decide what to do next.
- 4. Later this morning, I will be meeting with David Currie the new chair of the IFA board who was appointed last month. I have known David for many years. Although the Regulatory Board is separate and independent from the new IFoA Board, it is good to see the new Board being established and have such a distinguished Chair.
- 5. One of the many meetings that I have attended over the last couple of months is the date science thematic report webinar which took place in March. There was a very enthusiastic audience for this webinar which is a testament to the hard work of David and Alan and the whole thematic review team. I very much look forward to the webinar on our pensions on divorce thematic review which will take place shortly.

Neil Buckley, Regulatory Board Chair

May 2024